Mad River Township Trustees

Special Meeting, Thursday, Oct 29, 2020 Meeting time: 7:30am Trustees Present: Dale Goddard, (president), Brent Laughman (vice president), Dave Riley Fiscal Officer Present: Richard Ford Others Present: None Meeting called to order followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. Special Meeting was called to discuss personnel issues. Mr. Goddard opened the floor to discuss the zoning officer, Bob Purk. Mr. Laughman said that over the past few years, they have had issues with Mr. Purk performing his job. Because of the issues they have had in the past, the trustees had asked Mr. Purk to put together a duties and procedures document which was adopted back in 2018. Since then, Mr. Purk has still not followed all the guidelines that were put in place. He said Mr. Purk doesn't return calls or follow up per the guidelines which was evidenced by the complaint in Thackery submitted earlier this month. Mr. Laughman said they have discussed this numerous times with Mr. Purk and they are not seeing the results they are expecting. He said they have a gentleman that is interested in the position and Mr. Laughman said he felt he would be a better fit for the position and would follow the guidelines and procedures. Mr. Goddard asked if there was any further discussion. Motion: Mr. Riley made a motion to replace Mr. Purk as the zoning officer as of November 1, 2020 with Mr. Purk's last day being October 31, 2020. Mr. Laughman seconded the motion. Mr. Goddard called for a vote. Motion passed unanimously. Motion: Mr. Laughman motioned to fill the zoning officer position with Greg McGlaun as a contractor at \$400 per month starting November 1, 2020. Mr. Riley seconded the motion. Mr. Goddard called for a vote. Motion passed unanimously. -Motion: Mr. Laughman motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:35pm. Mr. Riley seconded motion. Motion passed unanimously. Minutes Approval Date: __ by Trustee:

Attested